
 

Board of Management update: 

We hope everyone has had a good start to 2020 after 

an enjoyable Christmas Break. 

The Board of Management met early in January to 

earmark matters for immediate budget consideration. 

We aim to get both the Movie night and Bus trip 

planning finalized and expect details of these to be available in the near future.  

Plans for the upgrade of the Memorabilia are completed. The project group’s application for a 

Government Grant was successful and we now look to set start dates for installation of new 

cabinets for the displays, once they have been built.  Much work has been undertaken by David 

Reid and Ven Grollmus to photograph and update records of all items of memorabilia.  By mid 

year we aim to have this work well underway or indeed close to completion.  

We’ve had a quick and busy start to the year with our next four Bunnings dates having been 

confirmed. We desperately need some volunteers with tow bars on their vehicles to help 

transport stores to and fro Bunnings. Please contact the secretary if you are able to assist. 

We also had two days during the Folk Festival to offer hot food to the community,  adding to 

our fundraising efforts. Thanks to Barry Sherrin and the team for organization of these days.  

We will be opening on Saturday during the next two months to offer space as part of the new 

Community Farmers Market.  This will be a trial for 4 weeks to gauge interest. We hope that 

stall sellers will consider booking a table at the Sub Branch to sell their products.  

 

Flag at Max Harris Reserve 

We were disappointed to learn that the Flag at Max Harris Memorial Reserve had gone missing.  

Thanks to alert individuals who reported the missing flag and Brian Sheppard, for promptly 

organizing the repair and replacement of the flagpole rope and new Flag, donated by Bridget 
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Archer’s office.  As it is an offence to steal the flag, the incident was reported to the Police. It 

would be terrific if any person who has seen our Australian flag, would return it to the RSL. 

Winners of Xmas Raffles 

Marie Gillman -George Town RSL 100 Club  

Peter Parkes 1st Prize Christmas Raffle  

Peta Owers 2nd Prize Christmas Raffle 

Congratulations to all winners and thanks very much to everyone that supported our raffles 

which were very successful. 

Specials thanks to  

Woolworths, BWS, IGA, Trading Station, News Express, Dino’s takeaway, Australia Post, KFC 

Mowbray, The Cove, Betta Electrical, George Town Pharmacy and many individuals who gave 

donations for the raffles. 

Happy Hour and Mateship 

Next happy Hour will be held on the 24th Jan & 7th Feb. The first Ladies Morning tea for the new 

year will be in February, Thursday 13th.   

We have some dates already for Bunnings in the new year, if any members would like to assist 

at Bunnings in the new year, please contact Robyn Moody on the Sub Branch office number - 

63822745. We are aiming to have two teams of 3 people to assist at Bunnings each date. It is 

an enjoyable and friendly way to volunteer and meet others.   

Calendar January   

A Calendar of Events and meetings of the RSL Sub-Branch was put out in January. If you did 

not receive your copy, please let Robyn know. 

8th Jan Board of Management Meeting 3:15 

30th Jan & 27th Feb - Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 

24th Jan & 7th Feb Happy Hour 4-6PM 


